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Date:  April 13, 2023 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  David Aranda, Interim General Manager   

Subject:  Discussion and Direction in Regard to a Contract between KPPCSD and All City 
Management Services for Crossing Guard Service at Kensington School  

 

 

Recommendation 

This is a discussion item with the General Manager looking for some direction in regard to this issue. 

Background 

It is my understanding that years ago the School District determined that they could not afford 
crossing guards any longer and so the KPPCSD took up that responsibility, and thus entered into a 
contract with a private company to supply crossing guards at the Kensington School. 

For the school year of 21/22 the contract was for $18,245 per year.  For 22/23 the contract jumped 
to $31,509 and the contract attached is being presented at $39,213 per year. 

This General Manager does not believe that the District should be expanding the amount of District 
funds that are designated for KPPCSD and not for the school district.  It is understood that the service 
provided is for the safety and good of the children in the community of Kensington, so this agenda 
item is with the purpose of discussing other alternatives that might be available in keeping the 
children safe without the large expense being borne by the District. 

It should be noted that the General Manager has left three messages with All City Management 
Services to speak about the contract.  To date no one has called me back. 

Exhibit(s) 

• All City Management Contract 
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